
CAMBRIA COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON  
FISCAL YEAR 2019/2020 Appropriation Limit 

 
WHO: Cambria Community Services District (CCSD) Board of Directors  

 
WHEN: June 20, 2019 at 10:00 AM 

WHERE: Cambria Veterans Memorial Building, 1000 Main Street, Cambria, CA 

WHAT: The Board of Directors of the Cambria Community Services District intends 
to hold a public hearing to establish its appropriation limit for FY 2019/2020 
pursuant to the requirements of Article XIII B of the California Constitution 
and Government Code Sections 7900 et seq. The hearing shall be held on the 
20th day of June, 2019, at 10:00 AM at the Cambria Veterans Memorial 
Building located at 1000 Main Street, Cambria. In accordance with 
Government Code Section 7910 the documentation used to determine the 
appropriations limit and other necessary determinations will be on file with 
the District Clerk by no later than June 5, 2019 and available for inspection 
between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m., Monday through Thursday, 
and alternating Fridays, at the address listed below. 
 
At said public hearing, any persons interested, including all persons owning 
property in the District, may appear and be heard on the matter. 

 
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION: You may contact the District Clerk at the Cambria 
Community Services District, 1316 Tamsen Street, Suite 201, P.O. Box 65, Cambria, CA 93428, 
Tel: (805) 927-6235, Fax: (805) 927-5584. 
 
This public hearing shall comply with the requirements of the American with Disabilities Act. 
 
Haley Dodson 
Deputy District Clerk 
Dated: June 5, 2019 
 


